
From: Kolencik, Ed 

Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 12:54 PM 

To: Hellen, Paula; McCune, Kim 

Subject: SDS/MSDS 

 

 

The June 1 reference is to a change in OSHA regulations for Safety Data 

Sheets (SDS). For products which require Safety Data Sheets by law, which 

DOES NOT include PGI products (because they are 1) Articles and 2) 

non-hazardous), Safety Data Sheets must be compliant with GHS (Global 

Harmonization Standard) rules. As noted above, PGI's products are 

'articles' which are specifically exempt from OSHA rules. Our existing 

documents are 100% correct and fully meet all requirements - because there 

are none for our products. 

 

PGI products are Articles which are exempt from OSHA Hazard Communication 

requirements and, as such, are not subject to GHS rules 

 

 

Ed Kolencik 

Production Scheduler/Chicopee Customer Service Supervisor 

800-835-2442 x.352 

edkolencik@berryplastics.com 

 

 

Berry Plastics 

700 Mountain View Drive 

Smithfield, PA 15478 

www.berryplastics.com 
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